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 Danton Hope OBJ2016/5652/P 14/02/2017  12:41:28 It seems like documents on this application were received by the council in Nov 16. The application 

has been live since mid January. I am writing on behalf of the  residents of Rosslyn Court the sister 

building of Ornan who have objected repeatedly to attempts to build a basement for the past 7 / 8 years. 

NONE of us have been notified in anyway about this large and contentious reapplication. No letters or 

emails have been received from the council informing us of the application. The only reason we know 

about it is that one of the residents of our building happened to stumbling upon it and inform us all! 

The deadline for comments is the 22nd Feb. This is obviously not a legitimate deadline as there has 

been no consultation with interested parties on the matter. I believe last time the application was 

resubmitted we were not informed either I would have hoped the council would have learnt to inform 

residents and interested parties more effectively but this does not seem to be the case I look forward to 

your reply
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